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A Man For All Seasons:

We thank the following people for  
their support in making this day possible:

Bloomberg Philanthropies

Greate Bay Country Club 

Ballamor Golf Club

and most important, a man 
who remained true to himself.

skiing in the WINTER

golfing in the SPRING

surfing in 
th

e
SU

MMER

duck hunting in the FALL



Program

Welcome, Remembrance, and Thanks

The Bill Kelly, Jr.  

Memorial Golf Classic Committee

Invocation

Bobby Davis

Vice President for Student Life

Scholarship Recipients

Nicholas Capobianco

Patrick Chapman

Erica Licari

Students, University of Scranton 

Presentation of Golf Awards

The Bill Kelly, Jr.  

Memorial Golf Classic Committee



Billy

In an effort to tell a story or two about Bill for those in attendance who may not have had the pleasure of  
knowing him, we thought you would get a much more accurate picture of  our brother and son if  we listed a 
few fast and fun facts about Bill’s life.

Did you know that Bill:

•	 called motorcycles “gully-gullys” when he was three years old

•	 held an assortment of  jobs at Crane’s Surf  City Hotel: dish washer, line chef, broiler guy, bartender

•	 loved beer but was attempting to become a wine connoisseur

•	 was a huge Eagles fan and shared season tickets with Mike Carmody

•	 liked to surf  and sail

•	 obtained his captain’s license and took an outdoor survival class 

•	 attended Bishop Egan High School, but we don’t think he ever went to prom (or we can’t remember … 
if  you were his date … please remind us!)

•	 lived in Japan with Casey and Chris for six months to travel and ‘look for work’

•	 was a super uncle and organized holiday ice skating parties for the kids

•	 had the LONGEST eyelashes with big blue eyes and thick, curly, black hair

•	 had ‘inside shoes’ and ‘outside shoes’ when working at Bloomberg Tradebook

•	 gave Gerry Marrington the nickname ‘Pal’ because as a toddler he couldn’t say Mr. Marrington

•	 as an infant, his three older sisters fought over who was going to feed him and dress him

•	 often roped in his younger sister to participate as his comrade in crime

•	 had a famous early morning duck call 

•	 his most uttered phrase was “The jeep is almost ready…”

•	 attended sunrise mass every Easter even though he was usually out until 3am the night before

•	 wore a John Travolta outfit at the Cusick’s Labor Day party (picture in journal)

•	 loved to sing Sweet Caroline at the top of  his lungs

•	 gave a thumbs up or down on Meig’s many dates

•	 dreamed of  owning a bar and opening a restaurant someday, possibly on Duck Island, NC

•	 was part of  the “Brant Beach Crew” hanging out at the 58th Street bench

•	 took his sisters as dates to the Bloomberg Christmas party every December

•	 not only did he enjoy an array of  eclectic friends, he also sported an eclectic attire, wearing a business 
suit, flannel, t-shirt or button down depending on the occasion 

•	 learned to brush and braid Mary’s hair, and

•	 prepared, cooked and carved the Thanksgiving turkey every year, what a production!

Although this may not have been the CV that landed him a job at Bloomberg Tradebook, it certainly made him 
the perfect candidate for brother, son, cousin, friend and co-worker.  There is simply no replacing him!

Much Love and Gratitude for You All  –  The Kelly Family
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 “To touch a young person's life  
makes you an honorable man.  

To affect the lives of thousands, makes you an angel.” 

 

 

Friday, October 5th, 2018 

 

On Tuesday, September 11th, 2018, I attended an interfaith service in Hoboken’s Pier A Park in memory of 
9/11. The service was led by Hoboken’s mayor with a few hundred residents in attendance. Having lived in 
the Mile-Square city for 17 years, I was reminded that 56 of my neighbors lost their lives on that day; more 
than 700 of them New Jersey residents. The living memorial, made up of 56 glass panels with the victims’ 
names and birth years engraved, remains a solemn area for reflection and remembrance. I also learned 
that local first responders treated over 2200 people at a triage area that was setup just outside the 
Hoboken train station. 
 
Which once again afforded me the time to pause and reflect and wonder if this is just Hoboken how many 
times does this story repeat itself? How many local communities were impacted; how many local memorials 
exist? What I found was simply amazing. There are 13 September 11th related memorials within 2 miles of 
Hoboken alone! 

There are, in fact, thousands of tributes, most of them located far from the attack sites in New York, 
Washington, D.C. and Shanksville, PA. They’re organized by family members, local governments, inspired 
artists, and many more. Some take on an abstract, modern vernacular, others more traditional motifs like 
statues and remembrance walls. Numerous contain original structural pieces of the World Trade Center 
itself. 

The 9/11 Living Memorial is a tremendous resource that started as an extensive online collection of 
photographs of loved ones that were lost. Having partnered with the 9/11 Memorial Museum in New York 
City, they now maintain a database of memorials and remembrance events. All rely on public funding. 

My hope is that in your travels you will take the time to locate and visit some of these amazing tributes. 

http://livingmemorial.voicesofseptember11.org/memorials 

On behalf of the Kelly Family, the Golf Classic Committee, and our volunteers, thank you for joining us 
today and for your continued generosity to the legacy of my friend Bill. 
 

David Szopinski 
 



9/11 Memorial Ceremony 
September 11, 2011



Billy and Mom

Billy at the beach

Casey, Billy and Mimi

Remembering Bill Kelly, Jr.

The Prince

Meg, Chuckie and Billy

Pop Pop, Billy and Grandmom

Billy on the slopes

The Kelly Clan



University of Scranton, Graduation Day ‘93—Mom, Billy and Dad

Go Spartans!
Meg, Rick Sage, Bailey and Billy

Frankie Crane and Billy at Crane’s Halloween Party

Uncle Tom, Colleen and Billy

Coley and Bill—Surf’s Up!



Captain Bill in Tortolla

Billy, Mike Cusick and Tom Mathisen

The Kelly Clan on LBI—1996

Sue and Billy

Billy, Tara Redmond and Jimmy Bailey



The Kelly Boys—Tim, Joe, Bill, Chris, Uncle Joe, Dad, Uncle John

Amy, Matt, Bill, Tim

Doreen, Bill, Amy

Billy and Sue

One of the many “Crane’s Crews”

Heather Corbett, Dodd Sisters, Ron Jon and Billy



Billy and Sue
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The Bill Kelly, Jr. 
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Mimi Donegan
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Bill Kelly, Sr. 
Christopher Kelly 
Mike Maguire
Ron Owen
Joseph Ridgway, Jr. 
David Szopinski
Sue Villanova
Lisa Weihbrecht

         October  5, 2018

Dear Family and Friends,

Once again we gather to celebrate the life of Bill. These past few years have allowed us to reflect 
on all who participate and how every person who attends to play golf, to volunteer or to feast on 
the wonderful meal have become part of our family in so many ways.

We are blessed to continue to receive letters expressing a person’s thoughts on how they miss Bill 
and how he is kept in their prayers. In addition, we receive flowers with notes of condolence and 
get hugs and kisses from friends as well as strangers young and old. All these things come from 
people who are mourning the events of September 11, 2001. Many knew several people who 
perished that day. We, as a family, will never be able to thank all of you for what you have done 
for us and mean to us.

We share a simple note received a few days ago from one of Bill's best friends. 

Dear Kelly Clan,

Greetings from the Pacific Northwest. While distance prevents us from participating 
in the tournament, please know that Billy is often in our thoughts.  We tell our new 
friends here about how we met on LBI (thanks to him of course) and how JoAnne, 
after being the first person we told about our engagement, promptly pulled a bottle of 
Champagne from the fridge. Indeed, it's the family warmth that will stick with us as 
much as Billy's memory. You were always gracious hosts, often providing a table to 
sit at when I was a holiday orphan at Thanksgiving or Easter. Here's to a great day 
and warm sunny skies on October 5th. We hope this finds you well.

Love, Matt & Kristen

As we approach one more year of gathering together in early October, Joanne and I once again 
want to thank each and every one of you from the bottom of our hearts for your ongoing support of 
our efforts to honor Billy by creating a legacy of love to continue on in his name. 

We especially want to thank our tireless volunteers of the memorial golf committee, our 
hardworking volunteers at the event today who come from from far and wide, from California to 
New Jersey and everywhere in between, our golfers who are loyal year in and year out, and our 
sponsors, who faithfully support this event and Bill's scholarship on an annual basis!

We are ever mindful of the struggles of others in our families, communities, country and 
worldwide. We hope that all of our efforts can be a beacon of light to shine on the darkness, and
reminder that family and friends will sustain you through anything that life brings your way.

We are are delighted to spend time with you each year to connect, to celebrate the joys and 
triumphs of the past year, as well as to give support and hugs for the sorrows as well.

All our love and prayers,

Bill and JoAnne Kelly

As we share another wonderful day of friendship together, our family thanks each 
and every one of you from the bottom of our hearts for your ongoing support in 
honoring Billy by creating a legacy of love to continue on in his name. 

We especially want to thank the tireless stewards of the memorial golf committee, 
our hardworking volunteers at the event today, the golfers who are loyal year in 
and year out, and our sponsors who annually support all of our efforts!

With an Abundance of Love and Gratitude, 
Bill and JoAnne



Thank you to all our volunteers who work tirelessly, 
behind the scenes and on the day of the event, 
to make the Bill Kelly, Jr. Memorial Golf Classic 

a tremendous success year after year.
We could not do it without you!













Hole-in-One
Allen Family

Benefit Watch and the Mahle Family

Bloomberg Philanthropies

Daniel J. Vile, D.O., F.A.C.C. and Family

Lenahan and Rockwell, P.A.

Yardley Associates, LLP

Double Eagle
BlackRock Financial Management, Inc.

Callan & Moeller Construction

Camillus Country Club

Constellation/Exelon

Global Indemnity Group

Kane, Pugh, Knoell, Troy & Kramer, LLP

Nielsen, Haley and Abbott

SKF USA, Inc.

Eagle
Bagels and Beyond

Banker Lopez and Gassler

Bob and Gail Cusick and Family

Brian Connelly 

Bruno & Ridgway Research Associates

Eastern Engine Service - EZ Auto

Goddard, Scuteri and Delaney

James Donohue and Donohue, Patrick & Scott

Jay Collier 

Jerry and Barbara Marrington 

Mark Hatala, D.D.S./Hatala Orthodontics

Michael and Jacqueline Pechin

Mike Maguire and Friends 

Murphy and Riley, P.C.

Peter C. Alderman Foundation

Reilly, McDevitt & Henrich, P.C.

Robert and Jody Redmond

Ronald and Kathleen Owen

Sweet Pasquarelli, P.C.

Terry and Meg Walker 

The Pinkin Foundation - Jim Pinkin

Town & Country Golf Island League

University of Scranton Alumni Board

Birdie
Beth and Robert Martinez

Blue Water Café

Bruce Garland

California Grill & Pizza

Chambers & Lackey Realty

Cowan, Gunteski and Co., P.A.

Crane’s Tavern

Dan Vernon and the Vernon Agency, Inc. 

Dockside Diner 

Ernie Goldberg

Fusion Employer Services

Gitterman Wealth Management

How To Live

Jack and Sheila Phelan

James McCaffrey, III and McCaffrey’s Supermarket

Jeff and Sue Villanova

Joan Magee and Family 

Joe and Mary Ridgway, Sr.

Joel Citron and Family

John and Clare Crocker

Dr. John & Maureen Rokita

Kevin Mills 

Kiefer Family 

Kubels 

Lambert Foundation 

Lillian and Bill Barry 

McAdams Family

Meigan Kelly and Michael Keane

Mike and Katherine Ducey

Mimi & Tim Loretangeli

Moran Family

Mott’s Creek Inn

Nardi’s Tavern

Ray and Maureen Armstrong

Sink’r Swim

Stefano’s Restaurant 

Timothy and Wendy Vile

Wald Family

William and Kathy Hill

Greens Sponsors
Stretch Cleaning & Restoration - Great Bay

Collier & Kelly Family 64th Street - Ballamor

Donor Listing



Honorary
Andrea and Charles Cofrancesco

Barbara and Jerry Marrington

Beach House

Bill Barry 

Brian Connolly 

Cane Financial Group

Carolee Wolfcamp

Carolyn Mountain

Celtic Apparel

Charles Partridge

Constellation Energy

Colleen and John Horner

Dan and Amy McGowan

David and Melanie Towne

Dennis McCabe

Diana Woodward and Gene Flory

Edward D’Andrea

Edward Samocki

Ernie Goldberg

Eugene Thaw

Exelon Dollars for Doers

Gary Pontecorvo

Genevieve Petrucco

Frank and Melissa Crane

Frederick and Carol Villanova

Harbor Pines Golf Club

Harry and Sara Hill

Haven Beach Hotel

Heather and Tom Corbett

Jack and Bobbie Devlin

Jack and Sheila Phelan

James and Marie Schurr

James and Xin Devine

Jennifer Guckin

Jerry Manchec

Jim Schurr, Sr.

Jim Neary

Joanne Devine

Joe Neary

Judith and George Russo

Jurgen and Barbara Scherer

Kas Allen

Kevin and Amy Allen

Kim and Lawrence Mandes

Kim Worthington and Ted Cutler

Kohler and Company

Leo and Anne Laurendreau

Louis and Maureen McElwain

Luke and Beth Kiernan

Lynn and Kevin Campbell

Mark and Kristen Allen

Mark Connor

Maryann Wald

Matt and Kristen Bastian

Mays Landing Golf Club

Melanie Towne

Michael and Janice Allen

Michael and Lisa Weihbrecht

Michele Ross

Michelle and John Hill

New York Giants

Ocean Acres Country Club

Pamela Erickson

Patricia Pottigen

Peddler’s Village

PepsiCo

Pete and Carolyn Bruder

Philadelphia 76ers

Philadelphia Flyers

Philip and Kristen Muhl

Regina Brown

Richard and Patricia Allen

Richard O’Donnell

Richard Saunders

Robert and Marilyn Schmidt

Sand Barren Golf Club

Seaview Golf Club

Steven DiPietro

Swell Colors

The Links at Brigantine Beach

Thomas and Joan O’Brien

Thomas and Kerin Cleary

Thomas and Maryanne Ostroski

Thundering Surf

Timothy and Liz Crowley

Timothy and Susan Kelly

Tom and Karen Ready

University of Scranton

William and Lillian Bennett

William and Sandy Hastings

As of 09/15/18
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 Full transcript, as translated by the Holy See, of Pope Francis' remarks inside the 9/11 Museum 
 
 
Dear Friends,  
 

I feel many different emotions standing here at Ground Zero, where thousands of lives were taken in a senseless act of destruction. 
Here grief is palpable. The water we see flowing towards that empty pit reminds us of all those lives which fell prey to those who think 
that destruction, tearing down, is the only way to settle conflicts. It is the silent cry of those who were victims of a mindset which 
knows only violence, hatred and revenge. A mindset which can only cause pain, suffering, destruction and tears.  

The flowing water is also a symbol of our tears. Tears at so much devastation and ruin, past and present. This is a place where we shed 
tears, we weep out of a sense of helplessness in the face of injustice, murder, and the failure to settle conflicts through dialogue. Here 
we mourn the wrongful and senseless loss of innocent lives because of the inability to find solutions which respect the common good. 
This flowing water reminds us of yesterday’s tears, but also of all the tears still being shed today.  

A few moments ago I met some of the families of the fallen first responders. Meeting them made me see once again how acts of 
destruction are never impersonal, abstract or merely material. They always have a face, a concrete story, names. In those family 
members, we see the face of pain, a pain which still touches us and cries out to heaven.  

At the same time, those family members showed me the other face of this attack, the other face of their grief: the power of love and 
remembrance. A remembrance that does not leave us empty and withdrawn. The name of so many loved ones are written around the 
towers’ footprints. We can see them, we can touch them, and we can never forget them. 

Here, amid pain and grief, we also have a palpable sense of the heroic goodness which people are capable of, those hidden reserves of 
strength from which we can draw. In the depths of pain and suffering, you also witnessed the heights of generosity and service. Hands 
reached out, lives were given. In a metropolis which might seem impersonal, faceless, lonely, you demonstrated the powerful solidarity 
born of mutual support, love and self-sacrifice. No one thought about race, nationality, neighborhoods, religion or politics. It was all 
about solidarity, meeting immediate needs, brotherhood. It was about being brothers and sisters. New York City firemen walked into 
the crumbling towers, with no concern for their own well-being. Many succumbed; their sacrifice enabled great numbers to be saved.  

This place of death became a place of life too, a place of saved lives, a hymn to the triumph of life over the prophets of destruction and 
death, to goodness over evil, to reconciliation and unity over hatred and division.  

It is a source of great hope that in this place of sorrow and remembrance I can join with leaders representing the many religious 
traditions which enrich the life of this great city. I trust that our presence together will be a powerful sign of our shared desire to be a 
force for reconciliation, peace and justice in this community and throughout the world. For all our differences and disagreements, we 
can live in a world of peace. In opposing every attempt to create a rigid uniformity, we can and must build unity on the basis of our 
diversity of languages, cultures and religions, and lift our voices against everything which would stand in the way of such unity. 
Together we are called to say “no” to every attempt to impose uniformity and “yes” to a diversity accepted and reconciled.  

This can only happen if we uproot from our hearts all feelings of hatred, vengeance and resentment. We know that that is only possible 
as a gift from heaven. Here, in this place of remembrance, I would ask everyone together, each in his or her own way, to spend a 
moment in silence and prayer. Let us implore from on high the gift of commitment to the cause of peace. Peace in our homes, our 
families, our schools and our communities. Peace in all those places where war never seems to end. Peace for those faces which have 
known nothing but pain. Peace throughout this world which God has given us as the home of all and a home for all.  Simply PEACE.  

In this way, the lives of our dear ones will not be lives which will one day be forgotten. Instead, they will be present whenever we strive 
to be prophets not of tearing down but of building up, prophets of reconciliation, prophets of peace. 



How does one 
measure a 

man?

Look at his faithful-
ness of his passions 

here on earth;

God
Family

Friends
Marine Corps

We will miss 
you!







All proceeds from today’s event will benefit  

The William Hill Kelly, Jr. Scholarship 

at The University of Scranton.

The William Hill Kelly, Jr. Scholarship is a needs-based  

scholarship to help preserve the University of Scranton’s mission  

of excellence and accessibility. The University of Scranton  

has advised they have numerous students who encounter  

significant financial hardships during their junior and  

senior years, causing some to withdraw.

Each year, the University of Scranton selects a qualified,  

current junior or senior who demonstrates financial need for  

The William Hill Kelly, Jr. Scholarship. This student must also  

display exceptional kindness, generosity of spirit, and a genuine  

love of the outdoors. It is our hope that the scholarship will  

become a living tribute to Bill and the way he lived his life. 

Recipients

           Michelle Bochanski			   Erica Licari*

	 Lauren Bottitta				    Eugene Marks	

	 Nicholas Capobianco*			   Mary Martin  

	 Allison Carey				    Magdalene McGlynn        

	 Patrick Chapman*				   Bridget Miller  

	 Cassie Doheny				    Dawn Leavy	 Neenan

	 Sinead Farrelly				    Marissa Papula  

	 Anthony Faso				    Matthew Stallone 

	 Sarah Fish					     Constance Ricciardi       	  

	 Tristan Flood				    Michael Weincek

	 Joyce Frisbie				    Samantha Zilla

							       Alison Zocco

* Recipients 2018-2019



Michelle was born and raised in Southern New Jersey (Washington 
Township).  She graduated from the University of Scranton in 2007 
with a B.S. in exercise science and a Doctorate of physical therapy 
from the University of Rhode Island in May 2010.  She is currently a 
licensed physical therapist employed by Main Line Health at Riddle 
Memorial Hospital in Media, PA. She works between the hospital and 
an outpatient clinic and has become involved with a program to educate 
hospitalized patients with breast cancer on the benefits of physical 
therapy and signs/symptoms of lymphedema, a condition of localized 
fluid retention and tissue swelling caused by a compromised lymphatic 
system.  She is currently in training for vestibular rehabilitation.  
Michelle recently became engaged and plans to be married in 2016.

Michelle Bochanski

Lauren Bottitta graduated from the University of Scranton in May 
2011 with a degree in business management and a minor in human 
resources.  After graduation, Lauren began working as a Recruiting 
Coordinator at Horizon Blue Cross Blue Shield of New Jersey.  
Lauren aspires to start a future career in the human resources field.  
In her spare time, Lauren enjoys spending her weekends at the 
beach and reuniting with her University of Scranton friends. 

Lauren Bottitta 



Nicholas Capobianco*
Born and raised in Londonderry, New Hampshire, Nicholas Capo-
bianco is entering his third year at The University of Scranton. 
On the path to a Doctorate of Physical Therapy degree, Nick will 
pursue a major of Exercise Science with a concentration in Nutri-
tion as well as a minor in Health Administration. Since high school, 
Nick has been determined to “…set the world on fire.” However, 
it wasn’t until arriving at Scranton that he associated his drive to 
succeed, help others, and better himself in various disciplines with 
the popular Ignatian principle. The University has since become a 
second home to Nick, as well as a platform that allows him to ex-
plore his interests and develop further into the force for good he is 
determined to be. In his first two years, Nick has become a member 
of the University’s Refugee Solidarity Committee, Exercise Science 
Club, and was recently elected Captain of the Mock Trial Team. 
Trips to the gym, court, or field for intramural sports occupy some 
of Nick’s free time, while enjoying the company of his friends, a 
pen and paper, or a video camera occupies the rest. Nick has dis-
covered that, akin to New England, Scranton breeds a community 
rooted in the genuine nature of all those who inhabit it. It is this 
notion that Nick hopes to carry with him beyond the University, as 
he intends to push the boundaries of his field to help grant anyone 
the ability seek the communities, opportunities, and achievements 
that may call to them as Scranton has to him.

Allison Carey graduated from the University of Scranton in 
May 2012 with a degree in international language/business 
with concentrations in both Spanish and Chinese. After 
graduation, Allison traveled to Taipei, Taiwan on a Huayu 
Enrichment Scholarship to continue her study of Mandarin 
Chinese.  She is currently employed as a Project Manager 
at Consortra Translations, a foreign-language translation 
company focused exclusively on the legal industry. Allison 
is focusing on gaining work experience before returning to 
school for her MBA degree. 

While at Scranton, Allison was very active and involved in 
several organizations at the University. She was a member 
of both the Honors Program and the Business Leadership 
Honors Program. In addition to serving as a resident assistant 
on campus, Allison was a member of the Spanish Club, 
Business Club and Habitat for Humanity.  She worked as a 
University campus tour guide and writing center consultant 
and volunteered at the Leahy Clinic as a Spanish translator.  
Her hobbies include reading, dance and travel.  

Allison Carey



Patrick Chapman*
Patrick Chapman is a junior at The University of 
Scranton from Yardley, PA. He is currently pursuing 
undergraduate degrees in Psychology and Counsel-
ing/Human Services. In his first two years at Scranton, 
Patrick has been heavily involved with community 
service as a work-study for Campus Ministries’ Center 
for Service and Social Justice. He has participated in 
many local service programs, including FIRST, Spark, 
Mentoring Young Minds, and recently traveling on 
a service trip to Baton Rouge, LA. He participates in 
other clubs and organizations on campus, including 
Campus Ministries’ retreat program, Electric City 
Ultimate Frisbee club, Psychology club, and serving 
as an orientation assistant. Patrick is also in the Uni-
versity’s Honors Program, along with being a teaching 
assistant. He enjoys spending time with his friends, 
especially playing sports like volleyball, ultimate fris-
bee, and racquetball. At home, he loves spending time 
with family and friends, whether its playing basketball, 
cheering on the Philadelphia Eagles, or eating deli-
cious food at family cookouts. Following graduation, 
Patrick aspires to pursue a master’s degree in counsel-
ing, and participate in a long-term service program.

Cassie Doheny recently earned a Bachelor of Arts 
degree in communication and a Bachelor of Arts 
degree in theology studies in May 2014. While at 
Scranton Cassie worked as a resident assistant and 
was involved in several clubs and organizations 
around campus including the Scranton Emerging 
Leaders Program, Christian Learning Community 
and Students for Suicide Prevention.  Cassie 
resides in Blue Bell, PA and is a Marketing 
Assistant for WMI Industries in Colmar, PA.  
She is a member of the Fundraising/Marketing 
Committee for The Kelly Ann Dolan Memorial 
Fund, an organization that helps families in the 
Tri-State area caring for children with serious 
illnesses, disabilities and injuries, by providing 
financial assistance for needs not covered by 
insurance.

Cassie Doheny



Sinead Farrelly graduated from the University of 
Scranton Honors Program in May 2011 with a Bachelor 
of Science degree in exercise science.  She was presented 
with the Lawrence A. Mann Student Life award during 
Class Night for her demonstrated leadership, kindness 
and generosity of spirit values she upholds.  Sinead 
graduated from the University in May 2014 earning her 
Doctorate of Physical Therapy.  She is forever grateful to 
the Kelly family for receiving the William Kelly Jr. 
Memorial Scholarship and for the wonderful time she 
and her family spent with the Kelly’s at the golf classic.

Sinead Farrelly 

Anthony Faso is a 2017 University of Scranton graduate 
from Walden, NY, located in the Hudson Valley. He is 
currently pursuing graduate studies at the University, 
working towards his master’s degree in Occupational 
Therapy with a concentration in Human Development. 
Most recently, Anthony completed his first Level 2 
fieldwork at Anderson Center for Autism in Staatsburg, 
NY.  While at Scranton, Anthony participated in 
various clubs and organizations on campus including 
the Mountain Sports Club, Student Occupational 
Therapy Association, and the Scranton Emerging 
Leaders program (as a program attendee and student 
facilitator). Anthony served as a Resident Assistant for 
upperclassmen and a student supervisor in the Office 
of Admissions’ Telecounseling Department. At home in 
NY, when he is not working, he appreciates being 
outdoors hiking, fishing, and hunting with his dad, and 
he looks forward to his family’s annual vacation to Long 
Beach Island, NJ each summer. Following graduation, 
Anthony aspires to live and work in the New York City 
area, and eventually move south to the Washington 
D.C. area. 

Anthony Faso



A resident of Old Forge, Pennsylvania, Sarah Fish 
recently graduated from the University in May 2015 
with a Bachelor of Science degree in biology.  While 
at Scranton, Sarah was involved in many clubs and 
organizations around campus including the Health 
Professionals Organization (HPO), Colleges Against 
Cancer, Habitat for Humanity, International Service 
Program (ISP), the Biology Club and the Psychology 
Club.  She volunteered for the Hospital Elder Life 
Program in addition to working as a life guard year 
round.   Sarah enjoys jigsaw puzzles, reading, hiking, 
swimming, basketball, softball and traveling.

Sarah Fish 

Tristan Flood is a junior at the University of Scranton 
and is from Gouldsboro, Pennsylvania. He is pursuing a 
degree in biochemistry with a minor in political science. 
Tristan has shown an interest in science classes since high 
school, taking AP chemistry, biology, physics, and calculus. 
Along with being a fulltime student at the University of 
Scranton, Tristan works two jobs. He spent six years working 
at Montage Mountain as a lifeguard and ski technician. 
During the school year, he is a member of the Health 
Professions Organization and works in the Financial Aid 
Office at Scranton. He also works at the physical therapy 
pool at John Heinz Rehab in Wilkes-Barre, PA. At this 
job he assists patients with their walking and helps the 
physical therapists. In his free time, Tristan enjoys being 
outdoors, fishing, golfing, reading, and drawing. After his 
undergraduate studies, he wishes to pursue professional 
school and become a practicing physician. His inspiration 
for his career choice comes from his late grandmother who 
he cared for since he was a child.

Tristan Flood 



Since attending the University of Scranton, Joyce 
enrolled in the Professional Massage Therapy 
program at McCann School of Business and earned 
her Associates Degree in July 2010. She is currently 
employed at Blackledge Family Chiropractic as a 
licensed massage therapist. Joyce is also currently 
enrolled in Miller Motte College’s online program 
and working to complete her criminal justice degree.  
Joyce is grateful for the Kelly Scholarship and attributes 
this scholarship to giving her the drive to continue 
to work toward and achieve her academic and career 
goals.  Joyce would like to complete her criminal justice 
degree and take the appropriate courses to become a 
trained and certified mediator.

Joyce Frisbie

Erica Licari is a University of Scranton junior from Smith-
town, NY, located on Long Island. She is a Pre-Med stu-
dent pursuing a double major in Biology and Philosophy, 
and is a member of the Special Jesuit Liberal Arts Honors 
Program (SJLA). This program provides students with 
a unique curriculum that covers literature, philosophy 
and theology, while developing and expanding critical 
thinking and analysis skills.  Erica is also a starter on the 
University’s Women’s Soccer Team, and has been selected 
as a captain for the upcoming season. She serves as an 
active member in the Health Professions Organization 
and the Show Your Stripes Club. She volunteers with the 
Big Friends Little Friends Organization, where she tutors 
children at their elementary school weekly. During her 
second year, Erica volunteered as a teaching assistant for 
General Biology Laboratories and she plans to work as a 
teaching assistant in Comparative Vertebrate Anatomy 
and Microbiology Laboratories this upcoming year. At 
home, Erica enjoys playing soccer with her friends, 

Erica Licari*

going to the beach, and spending time with her family, while also looking forward to her family’s annual 
vacation to Lake George, NY.  In addition to working part-time to help pay for college, this summer Erica is 
gaining experience in the medical field by shadowing both a general practitioner and a cardiologist. Follow-
ing graduation, Erica aspires to attend medical school with the goal of serving her community one day as a 
medical doctor and cardiologist.



Eugene graduated from the University of Scranton in 2005 
with a Bachelor of Science degree in psychology.  He received 
his Master of Arts degree in psychology from Marywood 
University in January 2008.  Eugene currently resides in Pittston, 
Pennsylvania and is employed by the Northern Lehigh School 
District as a school psychologist with a focus on meeting diverse 
learning and behavioral needs of all students in order to promote 
academic success.  In his current role, Eugene is responsible 
for administering psychoeducational assessments to determine 
student academic and intellectual strengths and needs.  His 
testing helps provide students with the appropriate educational 
placements; instructional strategies and various other strategies 
that will help them succeed in their educational settings. 

Eugene Marks

Mary Martin earned her bachelor’s degree, magna cum laude, 
in elementary education/special education from the University 
of Scranton in May 2010. Mary received a Fulbright English 
Teaching Assistantship to Indonesia and taught English at a 
semi-military boarding school in West Java. She then spent 
some time traveling in Southeast Asia, Australia and El 
Salvador.  Mary returned to Philadelphia, to teach ESL, special 
education and reading at an elementary school for 4 years.  In 
August 2015, Mary began a new adventure and moved to the 
Cayman Islands, where she will teach special education at the 
Cayman International School.

Mary Martin



Magdalene Elizabeth McGlynn
Maggie McGlynn is a University of Scranton senior from Valley 
Center, California (just north of San Diego).  She is currently 
pursuing a bachelor’s degree in International Studies, with a 
concentration in Peace and Justice.  Maggie’s interest in foreign 
cultures has led her to study Spanish, French, and Arabic languages 
and a variety of European history classes.  She has opted to spend her 
entire junior year studying abroad – in Copenhagen, Denmark – and 
hopes to visit many of the countries that she has studied over the past 
few years.  In her first two years, Maggie has competed for the varsity 
swim team, served as an Orientation Assistant for newly arriving 
freshmen, and competed in several intramural sports programs.  She 
has also participated in several trips offered by the school, traveling 
to New York City several times and to Montreal.  Maggie also enjoys 
reconnecting with her extended family, taking occasional weekend 
trips to the Philadelphia area.  She loves the outdoors and enjoys 
camping, hiking, travel, recreational sports, volunteer service, and 
working with children.  After graduation, she aspires to pursue a 
position in New York, Washington, or Boston – where she can best 
utilize her degree in International Studies. 

Bridget graduated from the University of 
Scranton in 2009 with a B.S. in elementary 
education and earned her master’s degree in 
reading education from Scranton in 2010.  After 
receiving her master’s degree, she received a 
full-time teaching contract with the Abington 
Heights School District as a first grade teacher.  
Bridget expresses: “My courses and experiences 
at the University of Scranton helped prepare me 
for my career and I worked hard to make sure I 
could end up where I am today.”

Bridget Miller



Dawn Leavy Neenan is a 2010 graduate of the University 
of Scranton. She earned her a Bachelor of Arts. degree in 
international language/business and philosophy.   While at 
Scranton, Dawn was a member of the varsity cross country 
team and the Special Jesuit Liberal Arts Program.  Dawn was 
also a resident assistant. She has traveled to Ecuador as part 
of the University’s International Service Program and studied 
abroad in Granada, Spain.  Dawn is employed by Cleary 
Gottlieb Steen & Hamilton as an accounting assistant.

Dawn Leavy Neenan

Marissa Papula, a member of The University of 
Scranton Class of 2013, is from Chelsea, New York.  
She earned her Bachelor of Arts degree in theology/
religious studies.  While at Scranton, Marissa 
was a member of Alpha Lambda Delta (National 
Freshman Honor Society) and Theta Alpha Kappa 
(National Theology Honor Society). Marissa also 
participated in Leaders for a Brighter Scranton, 
Scranton Emerging Leaders I & II, and Christian 
Life Communities.  She has also traveled to El 
Progreso, Honduras with the International Service 
Program where she represented the University in 
building projects and through service to Copprome 
Orphanage. In her free time, she enjoys baking, 
reading, hiking and traveling.

Marissa Papula



A resident of Pompton Lakes, New Jersey, 
Constance recently graduated from the 
University in May 2015 with a Bachelor of 
Science degree in counseling and human 
services with a minor in psychology. At 
Scranton, Constance was involved in several 
clubs and organizations around campus 
including the Psychology Club, Counseling 
and Human Services Club, Habitat for 
Humanity, Christian Life Communities 
and Eucharistic Ministry.  She has also 
volunteered on service trips in Washington, 
D.C. and Staten Island and traveled on an 
international service trip to Haiti. Constance 
has also participated in several University 
retreats such as the Born to be Wild 
Retreat, Fourth Day Retreat and the 3 Day 
Silent Retreat.  Constance enjoys playing 
basketball and soccer and loves to run, hike 
and spend time with her friends. 

Constance Ricciardi 

Matthew earned his Bachelor of Science Degree in 
Exercise Science from The University of Scranton in 
May 2017. He is currently pursuing a Doctorate in 
Physical Therapy where he plans to stay at Scranton for 
his graduate years. Matthew was a member of the Men’s 
Lacrosse team throughout his first two years at Scranton. 
Along with participating in service events with his team, 
he traveled to Jamaica with the International Service 
Program, an organization run by campus ministry. Al-
though he no longer plays lacrosse, Matthew is involved 
with many intramurals including soccer and coed vol-
leyball. Within the exercise science department, he has 
served as a teaching assistant for Biomechanics, a tutor, 
and sits as treasurer of the Exercise Science Club. At 
home, Matthew began his passion for mountain biking 
while working as a mechanic at a local store. During his 
free time, he enjoys golfing with his father and spending 
time at the beach with his family. Following his comple-
tion of graduate school, Matthew one days plans to open 
his own private practice. 

Matthew Stallone



Michael graduated from the University of 
Scranton in May 2012 with a degree in 
biology and philosophy. After graduation, 
Michael traveled to the small island of Yap 
in the Micronesian region of the Pacific 
Ocean where he is helping to establish a 
new Catholic high school with the Jesuits 
of the New York Province. When he is not 
working at the school, Michael is spending 
his time climbing coconut trees, paddling 
canoes and spear fishing.  During his time 
at Scranton, Michael worked as a resident 
assistant in addition to working in the 
Community Outreach Office as a work 
study student.  He was active in University 
Ministries and helped lead the Search and 
Men’s retreats. Michael was also captain 
of the University’s Men’s Club Volleyball 
team and a former member of Student 
Government. 

Michael Wiencek

Samantha is a University of Scranton junior from 
Carbondale, Pennsylvania.  She is pursuing her 
undergraduate degree in occupational therapy and is 
currently studying abroad at the John Felice Rome 
Center, a campus of Loyola University Chicago, 
in Rome, Italy.   While at Scranton, Samantha is 
involved in many clubs and organizations around 
campus including the Health Administration, 
College Democrats and the University of Scranton 
Programming Board. In addition to her employment 
at a daycare and her volunteer activity at the local 
community center, Samantha enjoys reading, 
crafting, going on nature walks and traveling to new 
places.  After graduation, she would like to work 
abroad with underdeveloped hospitals. 

Samantha Zilla 



Alison graduated from the University of 
Scranton in 2009 with a B.S. in exercise 
science. After graduation, Alison worked for 
2 years at Cristo Rey Jesuit High School in 
Chicago as a Jesuit Alumni Volunteer. During 
her time at Cristo Rey, Alison taught freshman 
health and physical education and also served 
as the school’s assistant athletic director, student 
council moderator, homeroom teacher and 
bus driver. Alison is currently living in Denver, 
Colorado and has been accepted into the three-
year Doctorate of Physical Therapy Program at 
Regis University.

Alison Zocco
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Hole-in-One

Here’s to you Bill

Bill’s 29th Birthday—January 22, 2000





LENAHAN & ROCKWELL, P.A.

is Proud to Support the 

Bill Kelly, Jr. Memorial Golf Classic

Billy
– All Our Love –

From Your Cousin Adam Kelly 
And the Lenahan Family



Daniel J. Vile, D.O., F.A.C.C. 
and family, 

Janice, Kaitlyn, Allison, and Danny
are proud to sponsor

The 17th Annual Bill Kelly, Jr.
Memorial Golf Classic

Invasive Interventional Cardiology
Internal Medicine

Northeast Medical Center
9501 Roosevelt Blvd., Suite 400

Philadelphia, Pa. 19114 





 
 
 
 
 
 

“I expect to pass through this world but once. 

If, therefore, there be any kindness I can show, or any 

good thing I can do any fellow human being, let me do it 

now. Let me not defer or neglect it, for I will not pass 

this way again.” 

-  
 
 

You are in our hearts, Billy! 
 

 



 Double Eagle

Groovy dude!

Bill with his famous John Travolta move, 
Labor Day Party at the Cusick’s 

—September, 1999



We commend the Bill Kelly Jr. Memorial 
Fund for providing need-based scholarships 
to those students in need and helping to 
preserve the University of Scranton’s 
mission of excellence and accessibility.

At BlackRock, we’re also committed to making a difference in the lives 
of those we serve—the firefighters and teachers, the parents and 
grandparents who entrust us with their savings. And we take our 
responsibility to them extremely seriously.

And that’s why we deliver those capabilities in a way that only 
BlackRock can—across asset classes, geographies and active and 
passive strategies, all enhanced by the deep expertise of BlackRock’s 
investment teams and our unmatched risk management capabilities.

inveSting FoR 
the long teRM





 
 

Kane, Pugh, Knoell, 

Troy & Kramer, LLP 

              

Attorneys at Law 
 

 

 
510 Swede Street 

Norristown, PA 19401 

610.275.2000 
 

www.kanepugh.com 



Camillus Country Club is proud to support the  
17th Bill Kelly Jr. Memorial Golf Classic

Enjoyed by seasoned golfers as well as beginners for over 40 years, 
Camillus Country Club offers a relaxing yet challenging 18 hole golf course  

just moments from downtown Syracuse, New York.

For more information: 
http://www.camilluscountryclub.com/ 

or call 315-672-3770



The Lawyers and Staff of 
Nielsen, Haley & Abbott LLP

Are Very Proud to Support the
17th Annual Bill Kelly, Jr. 

Memorial Golf Classic

Nielsen, Haley & Abbott LLP
Los Angeles     •    San Rafael

www.nielsenhaley.com



is Proud to Support 
the Kelly Family in the 

17th Annual Bill Kelly, Jr. 
Memorial Golf Classic

callanmoeller@aol.com
www.callanmoeller.com
P.O. Box 2251
Long Beach Township, NJ 08008
                 or 
1415 Long Beach Blvd.
Ship Bottom, NJ 08008
609-492-1102



is Proud to Sponsor the
17th Annual Bill Kelly, Jr.  

Memorial Golf Classic



Eagle

Sail Away

Bill was hanging loose as 1st mate aboard 
Shibumi I—Tortola, B.V.I. 1997



is proud to support the  
Bill Kelly Jr. Memorial Fund 

 
 

Your spirit continues to guide us! 

 
 
 

3131 Princeton Pike, Bldg. 2A 
Lawrenceville, NJ  08648   

Phone: 609-895-9889  
www.brra.com 

Member AMA, MRA and CASRO (Council of American Survey Research Organizations) 

 



Who would have thought that a name given by a curious, 
curly haired little kid would become so precious. 
Billy will always be in our thoughts and prayers.

Love, 
Barb and Pal



 

 

 

  
 

Alumni Society Officers 

PRESIDENT 
Michael Short '99 

PRESIDENT-ELECT 
Colleen Neary ‘88 

PAST PRESIDENT 
Col. Richard H. Breen, U.S. Army (ret) '77 

BOARD OF GOVERNORS 

Katie Allen '18 
Joseph Butash, M.D. '07 

Mary Beth Driscoll D'Andrea '82, G'93, P'14 
Noradeen Farlekas '83 

Michael Guarnuccio '89 
Theresa Rice Haughey '87 

Frank Hughes '65 

Kevin Kucharski '85, P'14, P'16 
Jessica Palmeri '11 

Jeffrey Rossi '88 
Mara Smith, Esq. '13 

Joseph Sorbera, III '08 
Thomas Umile, Ph.D. '06, G'06 

Jane Yeomans G'04 
 

 
 



Jim Donohue
and the law firm of

Donohue, Patrick  & Scott P.L.L.C.
are proud to support

The 17th Annual Bill Kelly, Jr.
Memorial Golf Classic

4 5 0  L A U R E L  S T R E E T  S U I T E  1 5 0 0
B AT O N  R O U G E ,  LO U I S I A N A  7 0 8 0 1

T E L E P H O N E  ( 2 2 5 )  2 1 4 - 1 9 0 8
FA C S I M I L E  ( 2 2 5 )  2 1 4 - 3 5 5 1

E M A I L :  j d o n o h u e @ d p s l a w. c o m



The Pinkin Foundation - Jim Pinkin

Supports the 

Bill Kelly Jr. Memorial Fund

7187 TroyLane
Naples, FL 34108



Tampa – Main Office 
501 East Kennedy Blvd. 

Suite 1700 
Tampa, FL 33602 
(813) 221-1500 

Fax: (813) 222-3066 
 

St. Petersburg 
360 Central Ave. 

Suite 540 
St. Petersburg, Florida 33701 

(727) 825-3600 
Fax: (727) 821-1968 

 
 

Orlando 
225 East Robinson Street 

Suite 540 
Orlando, Florida 32801 

(407) 406-5550 
Fax: (407) 406-5555 

 

Fort Meyers  
4315 Metro Parkway 

Suite 550 
Fort Myers, Florida 33916  

(239) 322-1300 
Fax: (239) 322-1310 

 

Ft. Lauderdale 
1200 South Pine Island Road 

Suite 170 
Plantation, Florida 33324 

(954) 703-3597 
Fax: (954) 727-8383 

Tallahassee 
111 North Calhoun Street 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301  

(850) 412-2240 
Fax: (705) 412-2241 

 



Billy,

Your beautiful spirit will remain in the 
hearts of many!

Michael and Jacquie Pechin



Pennsylvania Office:
The Widener Building 

One South Penn Square 
Suite 410

 Philadelphia, PA 19107 
Tel: 215.972.5200 
Fax: 215.972.0405

New Jersey Office:
3 Executive Campus

Suite 310
Cherry Hill, NJ 08002

Tel: 856.317.7180 
Fax: 856.317.7188

Delaware Office:
Delle Donne Corporate Center 

1013 Centre Road
Suite 210 

Wilmington, DE 19805 
Tel: 302.777.1700
Fax: 302.777.1705

www.rmh-law.com



In loving memory of Bill Kelly, Jr. 

–in our hearts and thoughts forever.

The Cusick Family



We are honored to celebrate 
Bill’s life by being a proud sponsor of the 

17th Annual Bill Kelly, Jr. 
Memorial Golf Classic 
and Scholarship Fund.

Goddard, Scuteri & Delaney
Attorneys at Law

27 Congress Street
Salem, MA 01970

                Tel. (978) 745-6200	 Fax (978) 741-2368

CHARLES W. GODDARD	 EMAIL - CGODDARD@GSD-LAW.COM
JEFFREY T. SCUTERI, P.C.	 EMAIL - JTSCUTERI@GSD-LAW.COM
THOMAS J. DELANEY	 EMAIL - TDELANEY@GSD-LAW.COM
LAURA K. GODDARD	 EMAIL -  LGODDARD@GSD-LAW.COM

GENERAL EMAIL - OFFICE@GSD-LAW.COM



 

Nuclear Golf League  
is Proud to Support 

The 2018 Bill Kelly Jr. Golf Memorial 



 

EASTERN 
ENGINE 
SERVICE 
EZ-AUTO 

 
 

330 Coral Street 

Beach Haven, NJ 08008  
609-492-0403 

 
 

QUALITY AUTO REPAIRS 

SERVING OUR CUSTOMERS  

SINCE 1978 



Colliers and Kellys 

on 

64th Street



SWEET PASQUARELLI, P.C.

is honored to participate in the 

Bill Kelly, Jr. Golf Classic and to 

support the Bill Kelly, Jr. 

Memorial Fund

    Sweet Pasquarelli, P.C.
    17A Joyce Kilmer Avenue North
    P.O. Box 674 
    New Brunswick, NJ 08903
    sweetpasquarelli.com

    Phone: 732-249-7180
    Fax:	 732-249-7705
    E-Mail: lawoffice@sweetpasquarelli.com



Bagels & Beyond

41st Street & Long Beach Blvd.
Brant Beach, NJ
609-494-4400



Some people come into our lives and quickly go. 
Some stay for a while, leave footprints on our hearts, 

and we are never, ever the same. ~Flavia Weedn 

Billy, you are always in our hearts. 

Ron and Kathleen Owen 



The Peter C. Alderman Foundation
Liz, Steve, Jane and Jeffrey Alderman

Affectionately Remember

Bill Kelly, Jr.

Who Lost His Life on 9/11
With Our Son

Peter C. Alderman

Their Spirit will Live on In Our Memories Forever

www.petercalderman.com



Mark P. Hatala , D.D.S. 
Practice Limited to Orthodontics 

 
165 Riverside Dr. 

Johnson City, NY 13790 
Phone (607) 644-9100 
www.hatalaortho.com 



 

 
 
 
 

Murphy & Riley, P.C. is pleased to sponsor the  
17th Annual Bill Kelly, Jr. Memorial Golf Classic  

and the Scranton University Scholarship that it supports. 
 

Our sincere best wishes to the Kelly Family 
 

____________________ 
 
 

 
Insurance. Defense. Litigation 

 
 
 

125 High Street 
Suite 2311 

Boston, Massachusetts 02110 
(617) 423-3700 

www.MurphyRiley.com 
 
 
 
 



Birdie

Those were the days.

Bartending, Crane’s Surf City Hotel—1993 



Our very best wishes to the 
Kelly family in this very worthy cause.

The Citron Family 
Joel & Judy 

Tom & Laine



	 Entwined in my heart forever

~ with love, Meigan

Much Love and Admiration 
for the Kelly Family

The William D. Hill Family



love builds up the broken wall
and straightens the crooked path

love keeps the stars in the firmament
and imposes rhythm on the ocean  

tides each of us is created of it and i  
suspect each of us was created for it

-maya angelou

The Moran Family



In honor of Bill Kelly, Jr. and in memory of Celine

The Kiefer Family
Kristin, Kara & Louis

414 n. bay ave.
beach haven
store: (609) 492-9232
catalog sales: 492-6454
www.how-to-live.com



	
	
	
	

	
	

11205	Long	Beach	Blvd,	Beach	Haven	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	

13308	Long	Beach	Blvd.	LB	Twp.																				11205	Long	Beach	Blvd.	Beach	Haven	

	

In honor of

Bill Kelly, Jr. 
& 

David Wald



Best Wishes for Another 
Successful 

Bill Kelly Jr. Memorial 
Golf Outing!

Joe and Mary Ridgway

The years may pass quickly,
 but our memory of Billy, 

and our thoughts and prayers for him, 
remain ever in our hearts.

Sincerely,
The McAdams Family



Honored to Support 
the 17th Annual Bill Kelly , Jr. 

Memorial Golf Classic.

Chambers & Lackey Realty is



Thanks for your Love and Light!
Love,

John and Clare Crocker



Thank you Billy... 
for the laughter you brought us 
and the lessons you taught us.

The Moran Family



11801 Long Beach Blvd., Haven Beach, NJ
OPEN ALL YEAR from 7am til 2am

609-492-9538

Build your business 
with Fusion PEO…and 
save time to focus on 
what matters most

Dedicated HR support team Fortune 500 benefits package

Please contact Dan Surtz at Dsurtz@fusionemployerservices.com or 609-896-5900

Payroll Administration



In loving memory
of our friend

Billy

Love,
Wendy & Tim Vile

Andrew

EvanTroy

Dusti
n

7th Street & Bayview Ave                                                              609-494-8592 

Barnegat Light, NJ 08006                                                www.kubelsbarnegatlight.com 



Mott’s Creek Inn
200 East Motts Creek

Galloway NJ  (off Rt. 9)

Good Food and Drinks 
Docking Available

www.mottscreekinn.net



To the Memorial Golf Classic’s continued 
success with our very best wishes!

Bill and Lillian Barry

                                                               Eric Mangold 
                                                         Financial Planner  
                   “Growing wealth, protecting families, 
        and guiding clients towards financial success” 

 
 

We are pleased and honored to be a 
part of this event to honor Bill Kelly Jr.   

Securities Offered through Triad Advisors Inc. Member FINRA/SIPC. Investment Advisory Services offered through 
Gitterman Wealth Management, LLC., a Registered Investment Advisor which is not affiliated with Triad Advisors Inc 

gittermanwealth.com 



Bill, 
we miss your  
Irish heart  
so much.

Bruce Garland

Bill -
We love you and miss you so much.

The Magee Family



Greens Sponsors

Practice Range Sponsor - Greate Bay

Putting Green Sponsor - Ballamor

Collier & Kelly Family 64th Street 
is wishing the Bill Kelly, Jr. 

Memorial Golf Classic

the best of luck in this great cause.



60th Street, Brant Beach, NJ 
Plaque donated by the Kelly family 
Bench donated by Long Beach Township, NJ

I am standing upon the seashore. A ship at my side spreads her white sails to the morning 
breeze and starts for the blue ocean. She is an object of beauty and strength, and I stand 
and watch until at last she hangs like a speck of white cloud just where the sea and sky 
come down to mingle with each other. Then someone at my side says, “There she goes!”

“Gone where?” Gone from my sight…that is all. She is just as large in mast and hull and 
spar as she was when she left my side and just as able to bear her load of living freight to 
the place of destination. Her diminished size is in me, not in her. And just at the moment 
when someone at my side says, “There she goes!”...There are other eyes watching her 
coming and other voices ready to take up the glad shout, “Here she comes!”

A Parable of Immortality
By Henry Van Dyke





The Bill Kelly, Jr. 
Memorial Golf Classic 

Committee

Mimi Donegan
Casey Hamilton

Michele Hill
Bill Kelly, Sr. 

Christopher Kelly
Mike Maguire

Ron Owen
Joseph Ridgway, Jr.

David Szopinski
Sue M. Villanova
Lisa Weihbrecht
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